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NIHE Local Area Network (LAN) 
1. Can you send me the organisation’s Local Area Network (LAN) contract 

 
IT Services for the Housing Executive are provided by the Government Shared 
Services organisation (Enterprise Shared Services - IT Assist) under a service 
level agreement. LAN services are provided as part of the overall service and 
there is no separate contract for this element. The Housing Executive therefore 
does not hold the information as requested. 
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